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Change in Degree, Major, or Submajor

Effective Term:
 FORMDROPDOWN 



Type of Action:
 FORMDROPDOWN 

Degree:
 FORMDROPDOWN 

Program Title:
English Minor


GPA Requirement for the Major/Submajor:
     
Sponsor(s):  
Curriculum Committee


Department(s):
Languages and Literatures


College(s):
 FORMDROPDOWN 



Consultation took place:
 FORMCHECKBOX 

NA 
 FORMCHECKBOX 

Yes  (list departments and attach consultation sheet)

Departments:       
Proposal Information:  

(Procedures for Form #2)  

Total number of credit units in program:

Before change
24
After change
24


1. Exact description of request:

Change in title of minor track. Effective Fall 2014, the title of the English literature major will officially become “English Literature Emphasis” (rather than English Emphasis [unspecified]). We currently propose to change the name of the minor to match the name of the major.
From (as listed in catalog and on AR)

ENGLISH MINOR
To (to be listed in catalog and on AR)



ENGLISH LITERATURE MINOR
2. Relationship to mission and strategic plan of institution, and/or college and department goals and objectives:

The change in minor titles is an extension of our prior, accepted proposals to change our major emphasis titles (effective Fall 2014).  

Our programs are changing, as they must, and the enrollment patterns in our department are shifting. It is time for us to begin to clearly differentiate and make separate cases for each of our major tracks in order to build community and re-envision directions in each of them. If we differentiate major tracks in this way, we position ourselves to better respond to the needs and goals of individual students enrolled in each of our tracks. This move also promises to decrease the risk of miscommunicating with students because we are treating all of our majors in the same way or because they do not adequately understand the separate rationales, similarities, and distinctions among the tracks.   
3. Rationale:

While renaming the tracks, by itself, does not immediately resolve the challenges involved in administering our various tracks, it is a first step (along with the proposals concurrently submitted) in our plan to better articulate and assess our programs. 
4. Cost Implications:

This request is for title changes only. The costs associated with these changes can be measured in faculty and staff time and effort, since this change is linked to concurrent efforts to refine our website presence and redefine our mission. We may also want to generate print materials to bolster our redefinition efforts. We will incur no ongoing expense for our program, since no course or teaching schedule changes are implied here, but the first year of this change may incur costs in staff time and website redesign (using existing resources). 
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